
‘Museum in Motion’! 
On Wednesday the 20th June, the Year 5’s most anticipated    

evening of the term arrived... ‘Museum in Motion’! Throughout 

term 2, the Year 5 students have been learning about early       

Australian History. The ‘Museum in Motion’ evening was an        

opportunity for students to exhibit all of their work on an event 

from early Australian History as well as a pioneer. Not only were 

items of work displayed, students dressed up to play the part of 

their pioneer. So much effort was presented by all students who 

were showered with compliments by some very proud family 

members.  

Well done year 5’s! 


